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NOTICE OF TERMINATION OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING 
 
The New Mexico Public Education Department (PED) gives notice to terminate the public rule hearing scheduled on 
February 19, 2018 from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., in accordance with Subsection C of Section 14-4-5 NMSA 1978.  
The proposed repeal and replace of 6.41.4 NMAC, as previously published in the New Mexico Register, the 
Albuquerque Journal, the Sunshine Portal and on the PED website on January 16, 2018 is being terminated. 
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